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Senator Helming Statement on Judge’s Ruling on 10 pm Restaurant Curfew 

“The judge’s ruling temporarily lifting the 10 pm curfew is good news for those restaurants 

and bars that will be helped by it. Now, I hope the Governor will do the right thing and lift the 

10 pm curfew for all of New York’s restaurants and bars. These businesses have been among 

the hardest hit during the pandemic. One of the best ways the state can help these owners 

and their employees is by allowing their businesses to open and stay open. I will continue to 

fight for this.” 
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Senator Helming represents the 54th Senate District, which consists of Seneca and Wayne 

Counties, parts of Cayuga and Ontario Counties, and the towns of Lansing and Webster. For 

more information, visit Senator Helming’s website at helming.nysenate.gov or follow 

@SenatorHelming on Facebook and Twitter. 


